Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Pat Draeger <patd@midstateconstruction.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 8:10 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: RE: Save Lake Almanor

Peter,

| am a property owner at Lake Almanor and | am opposed to the thermal curtain plans for Lake Almanor. Exporting most
of Lake Almanor’s cold water to achieve a marginal benefit far downstream will destroy the cold water fishery in Lake
Almanor. The cold water export will also result in a warmer lake and increased algae bloom, impacting both fish and
humans.

| cannot see the sense in destroying the Lake Almanor eco system so that a small temperature rise might be achieved
downstream. Please consider my concerns and the concerns of my neighbors.

Pat Draeger
Vice President, Estimating
Patd@midstateconstruction.com
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